## MAYOR OF LONDON

Cllr Ravi Govindia

Leader of the Council London Borough of Wandsworth Town Hall Wandsworth High Street London SW18 2PU Our ref: MGLA180315-1769

Date: 16th April 2015

Dear Ravi

Re: Nine Elms

Thank you for your letter of 2 March regarding Nine Elms. I apologise for the delay in replying.

The Mayor is a strong supporter of the Nine Elms bridge and I know that he has recently written to you, in response to your email of 17 March, to reiterate his backing of what is an important and exciting scheme. As you know he is particularly keen for further details of funding proposals given the need to rely on private investment, and would be happy to assist in fundraising efforts where possible.



Finally, the Mayor and I fully share your ambitions to boost the cultural offer at Nine Elms. I know that the GLA's culture team works closely with Wandsworth's and they would be delighted to explore what support could be offered to help achieve this exciting vision for the area.

Thank you again for writing.

Yours sincerely

Sir Edward Lister

Chief of Staff and Deputy Mayor, Policy and Planning